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Circular 0177 

 

                                                     07 December 2021 

 

 

     Dear Residents, 

     

Fire Training on fire hydrant hose usage and fire extinguisher usage.  
 
We are hosting Fire training to staff members on Wednesday 8 December 2021 in our 
boardroom.    
 
Part of the training includes a demonstration and training on how to connect hoses to fire 
hydrants in the village and how to operate them.  Similarly, there is training on how to extinguish 
a fire with a fire extinguisher.   
 
We would like to invite any resident who would like to physically discharge a Fire extinguisher 
and learn how to use the extinguisher to join us at 15:00 in the parking area in front of the 
Lifestyle Centre.  Similarly, residents who want to learn how to connect the fire hoses to the 
hydrants are welcome to join us at 15:00 as well. 
 
Please be considerate to the fact that the trainer has to complete training staff and then return 
to classroom training afterwards so only 60 Minutes is allowed for this demonstration. 

 
Wilma Swart 

Village Manager 
 
 


